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Faculty members of the task force are each currently reviewing five faculty 
handbooks from peer institutions as a comparison/contrast to our own. 
 
A request was sent to the Applied Data Center to compare/contrast faculty 
handbooks from peer institutions. This will happen in mid-October. 
 
Team lead will reach out to other task forces to discern what the guiding 
philosophy is for their revision work. A group meeting was supposed to 
occur, but nothing has been scheduled yet. 
 
See meeting minutes for additional context or information. 


